Dale Bickel

From: Lois Mills <loism@csnradio.com>
Sent: Monday, November 19, 2018 11:23 AM
To: Dale Bickel

Subject: KVJC Globe AZ Facility ID 91804
Greetings Dale:

On 11/15/2018 CCTEF's contract engineer was able to get to the KVJC Globe, AZ Facility ID 91804 tower site. The antenna coax had
become detached form the tower at some point in time and the loose coax had been whipped around by the wind and finally had
broken the out shield where the coax goes into the connector to the antenna. Once the tower climber was able to cut off the broken
piece of line and re-attached the connector to the antenna, the transmitter was powered up and KVJC came back to 100% operations.

Calvary Chapel of Twin Falls, inc. requests that BSTA-20181115ABD be dismissed. Thank you.



